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CHC Partnership With Local Hospital Generates New Professionals 
 
Twelve students recently graduated from the Arrowhead Regional Medical Center’s School of Radiologic 
Technology which offers a complete two-year hospital-based program with the County of San Bernardino 
and Crafton Hills College. 
 
The certificate program accepts only 12 students each year in the only hospital-based program of its kind in 
the area to be affiliated with a community college. A field that is suffering from a nationwide shortage of 
trained professionals, radiologic technologists are medical imaging professionals who assist with the 
diagnosis and treatment of illness and disease by performing x-ray studies. 
 

 
The program is unique because of the extensive amount of clinical experience students receive. Students 
spend 40 hours each week in the program including three days of clinical work and two days of 
professional classes. 
 
Six of the 12 graduates took their board exams and all passed. About 98% of the graduates from the 
program remain in the Inland Empire.  
 
 



At the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) 
Conference (From L to R): Brian Armstrong (FAA Los 
Angeles Airport District Manger), June Yamamoto 
(Crafton Hills College/Emergency Training Center), 
Bill Critchfield, (FAA Lead Safety Inspector). 

In the Learning Resource Center (LRC), painting, glazing 
and finishing touches (trim, light fixtures) were being 
finalized throughout May and June. Elevator installation 
preceded furniture delivery and exterior concrete 
walkways have been installed. 

At the Aquatic Center (CRF), May and June brought 
attention to final punch list items, LEED work on the 
HVAC system and photovoltaic and solar water heating 
arrays being finalized by the architect. Health 
Department inspection was scheduled to occur in June. 

Construction Projects Nearing Completion 
 

 
San Bernardino Regional Emergency Training Center Exhibits at Conference 

 
 
The San Bernardino Regional Emergency Training 
Center was visible to the Public Safety and Airport 
communities by having an exhibit booth at the CA 
Fire, EMS, and Disaster Conference and at the 
Federal Aviation Administration Western Pacific 
Region Conference June 2nd through 4th in Los 
Angeles. 
 
Several new partnerships evolved to benefit the 
college and training center.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save The Date 

 
Friday, July 9, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. 
Paramedic Graduation – Finkelstein Performing Arts Center 


